
HIGH COURT OF DELHI AT NEW DELHI 
 
No.9/Rules / DHC                                                                                    Dated: 30.4.2009 
 

CIRCULAR 
 
It has come to notice that Bar Council of India, in the year 2006, had issued a 

Circular No.STBC/Cir/No.18/2006 dated 5.7.2006 to all the State Bar Couniuls, 
communicating its approval to the new Rule 105A, framed by the Bar Council of Delhi, 
whereby it was made compulsory for the Advocates to mention enrolment number on 
their letter heads and vakalatnamas. 

 
All the Officers and Dealing Assistants of the Filing Counter are requested to 

ensure that the Vakalatnamas, filed by the Advocates, must contain their enrolment 
numbers as well, in addition to other requirements of the Vakalatnama. 

 
 

Sd/- 
( Ajit Bhar ihoke ) 
Registrar  General 


